Eye on the World February 10, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of February 10, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

So much division in the world

- An article by David S. Cloud titled "Shadow War With Iran Risks Turning Into a Direct Conflict" was posted at wsj.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Niall Ferguson titled "Biden's Fear of Putin and Appeasement of Iran Are Making World War III More (Not Less) Likely: We Have Perhaps 12 Months to Grasp the Big Lesson of History If You Do Not Prepare for War, You Shall Not Have Peace" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Vahid Beheshti titled "'Attack the Head of the Octopus' It's Time to Confront Iran Directly" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 5, 2024.

Comments – about U.S. retaliatory strikes

- An article by Hannah Sarisohn titled "U.S. Hit 80 Iranian-Connected Targets in Iraq, Syria Promising More Strikes" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 3, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Iraqi Headquarters Is Reduced to Rubble as Pictures

Show Aftermath of Biden's Revenge Strike: Militia Says They Do Not Want to 'Escalate Tensions' With the West After '34 Iran-Backed Fighters' Were Killed' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 3, 2024.

- An article by Tzvi Joffee titled "US-UK Air Strikes Reported on Houthi Targets in Yemen Second Night in a Row" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Jake Smith titled "Biden Administration Flip-Flops on Whether Iraq Was Warned About U.S. Retaliatory Strikes" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Paul Farrell titled "Drone Attack on U.S. Base in Syria Kills 6 Allied Kurdish Fighters as Iran-BAcked Militias Respond to American Strikes" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Yuval Barnea titled "'Swarm of Suicide Drones' Attack U.S. Army Base in Syria in Retaliation for Baghdad Airstrike" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Phil Stewart and Idrees Ali titled "U.S. Confronts Dangers From 'Not Very Good' Iran-Backed Militants" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Will Arabs accept Israel?

• An article by Staff titled "Israel Recognition? 89% of Arabs Say Never" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Reminders – about Hamas violence associated with October 7

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Virginia Chamlee titled "[Activist] Sheryl Sandberg Calls on Americans to Denounce Rape as an Act of War: 'Cries for Justice Will Help Victims'" was posted at people.com on Nov. 21, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Jake Epstein titled "[Activist] Sheryl Sandberg Says Rape Should Never Be a Tool of War and the Horrors of the Hamas Terror Attacks Can't Be Swept Under the Rug" was posted at businessinsider.com on Nov. 20, 2023.

Minimizing civilian casualties

- An article by Alan M. Dershowitz titled "The Media Has Totally Ignored This Good News From Gaza [the Death Toll Among Civilians in Gaza Even Including Children and Women Is Among the Lowest in the History of Comparable Warfare]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Yuval Barnea titled "Is Hamas Manipulating Palestinian Death Figures in Gaza?" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

Another attempt at hostage deal

• An article by Staff titled "Wall Street Journal Reveals the Real Reason There's No [Hostage Deal or] Cease Fire [Because of Hamas Infighting]" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 3, 2024.

- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "White House: Gaza Hostage Deal Hinges Now on Hamas, Ball Is in Their Court" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Sukhmani Sethi and Sam Lawley titled "Israel Claims Nearly One in Four Hostages Held in Gaza Are Dead as Qatar Prime Minister Insists Hamas Is 'Generally Positive' Over Latest Cease Fire Plan" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Anders Hagstrom titled "Hamas Offers Remaining Hostages for Prisoners, 135-Day Cease-Fire in Deal Biden Calls 'a Little Over the Top'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Eve Kessler titled "Hostage Expert Explains Why Israel's Hostage Crisis Is Uniquely Challenging" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Hamas terror chief (Yahya Sinwar)

- An article by David Averre titled "Israel 'Considers Letting October 7 Mastermind [Yahya Al-Sinwar] Flee Gaza in Return for the Release of Its Hostages'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas's Yahya Sinwar Set for 'Arafat-Style' Exile From Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Yahya Sinwar Lost Contact With Hamas Leaders 'Weeks Ago' Report" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

When will Israel stop?

- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Hezbollah Rocket Barrage Leads to 33 Sirens in Largest Recent Attack" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 4, 2024.
- An article by Benjamin Weinthal titled "Thousands [Two to Three Thousand] Protest in Favor of Continued War to Defeat Hamas" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Hamas Stronghold in Gaza's Rafah Is Key to Its Survival" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Detect and Destroy: The IDF Unit Protecting Israel From Rockets" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "IDF Infantry Chief to 'Post': Israel Can Handle a Multi-Front War" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

- An article by Amir Bohbot titled "[Captured] Nukhba Commander Warns Hamas Terrorists: 'Surrender, Your Fate Is Death' "was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Yuval Barnea titled "Israel Keeping Hamas Leaders Alive Is a Political Decision [Not a Question of Capability] [Says] Former Mossad Head" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Hamas tunnels

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Israel Could Request a Global Alliance to Finish Destroying Hamas's Gaza Tunnels" was posted at jpost.com on Feb.8, 2024.

Red Sea and Suez Canal

• An article by John Oyewale titled "Red Sea Attacks Leave Shipload of Over 16,000 Livestock Stranded at Sea and Facing Heatwave at Port" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Javier Milei (of Argentina) - is a friend of Israel

- An article by John Stossel titled "What Has Happened in Argentina Is Truly Remarkable [Electing a Libertarian President Who Promises to Cut the Size of Government]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article titled "Javier Milei Meets With Israeli Prime Minister Benjamin Netanyahu" was posted at batimes.com.ar (Buenos Aires Times) on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Peter Aitken titled "Argentina's Maverick Javier Milei Pledges to Move Embassy to Jerusalem, Bibi Praises 'Dear Friend'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Juan Melamed titled "Argentina Will Move Its Embassy to Jerusalem, Javier Milei Announces During Emotional Visit" was posted at forward.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Linda Dayan titled "Argentine President Describes October 7 as '21st Century Nazism' in Visit to Israeli Kibbutz Ravaged by Hamas" was posted at haaretz.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Argentina's Milei Sees Echoes of Holocaust on Visit to Shattered Kibbutz" was posted at timesofisrael.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Argentina's Javier Milei Condemns Hamas on Visit to October 7 Massacre Site" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

International – anti-Semitism

- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Senior BBC Employee [Dawn Queva] to Be Disciplined for Alleged Anti-Semitic Social Media Posts" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Israeli [Women's] Basketball Team Wins Irish Team Refuses to Shake Hands" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- An article by Staff titled "'Your Death Is Close': Terror Group Threatens Netanyahu, MKs in New Video" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Why Is Biden Sanctioning Jewish Settlers in the West Bank Now?" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Meet the Israeli Tank Unit That Led the Way Into Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israel Began Process of Replacing UNRWA; Netanyahu Says" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "'Jihad Must Stop': Hamas Founder's Son [Mosab Hassan Yousef] Talks [Against] UNRWA, [Giving] Support for Israel' was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel Checking for Hostage Remains Among 350 Bodies Brought From Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Zvika Klein titled "Third of Israelis Hold a Stronger Belief in God Since October 7; 'Post' Survey Finds' was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Tucker Carlson interviewed Putin

- An article by Germania Rodriguez Poleo and Ross Ibbetson titled "Tucker Carlson Claims He's Interviewing Vladimir Putin Because 'Americans Are Not Informed' About the War in Ukraine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Jack Montgomery titled "Tucker Carlson Subject to Sanctions for Crime of

Journalism; Says Globalist EU Politicians" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Feb. 6, 2024.

- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Here's a List of Corporate Media Interviewing Dictators, Terrorists [Here are 4 of the Times: the Associated Press interviewed Putin on September 3, 2013; The New York Times published an op-ed written by Putin on September 11, 2013 titled 'A Plea for Caution From Russia'; NBC News senior international correspondent Kier Simmons sat down with Putin for a June 11, 2021 exclusive interview; and Hadley Gamble of CNBC interviewed Putin in October 2021]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- A video and an article by William Upton titled "Watch Tucker Carlson Interview Russian President Vladimir Putin" were posted at thenationalpulse.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "White House Tells Americans Not to Believe 'Anything' Putin Says in Tucker Carlson Interview and Says Americans Wholeheartedly Support Ukraine Aid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- A video and an article by Jason Walsh titled "Watch CNN Host [Erin Burnett] Suffers Meltdown Over Tucker Carlson Interview With Putin: He's a 'Putin-Supporting Celebrity'" were posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Bates and Matt Strudwick titled "Vladimir Putin Claims He Was Ready to End War 18 Months Ago, but Boris Johnson Scuppered Deal by Telling Ukraine Leaders It Was 'Better to Fight Russia'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Gina Kalsi and Matt Strudwick titled "Vladimir Putin Says Russia Invading Poland or Latvia Is 'Out of the Question' as World War III Would 'Bring All Humanity to Brink of Destruction' but Insists Military Defeat for His Troops in Ukraine Is Now 'Impossible'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Will Potter titled "Putin Slams U.S. and Bill Clinton for Deceiving Russia Over NATO Membership as He Trashes Biden, Praises Trump and Warns There's 'No Stopping' His Supersonic Missile System" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Putin Says the CIA Blew Up the Nord Stream Pipeline, but Refuses to Provide Any Evidence to Back Up His Claims" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Nic White titled "Putin Claims Imprisoned WSJ Reporter Evan Gershkovich Was Working as a Spy, but Hints at Reaching Deal to Send Journalist Home" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Putin Praises Elon Musk Saying There Is 'No Stopping' the Tech Mogul but Warns of A.I. Development Moving Too Fast and Calls for Worldwide Regulations" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.

• An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Moment Putin Uses His Hand to Stop His Leg Shaking at Sit-Down [Interview] With Tucker Carlson – Amid Fresh Rumors Over 71-Year-Old's Health" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.

International covid

• Looking back to December 2023, an article by Mary Van Beusekom titled "Nearly Half of Covid Survivors in Africa Have Lingering Symptoms; Data Reveal" was posted at cidrap.umu.com on Dec. 6, 2023.

Climate agenda – international comments

- An article by Cara Buckley titled "Could a Giant Parasol in Outer Space Help Solve the Climate Crisis?" was posted at nytimes.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pope titled "Climate Scientists Want an Umbrella the Size of Argentina to Block Out the Sun" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by David Blackmon titled "Globalist Elites Are Getting Battered in Their War on Fossil Fuels" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to February 2023, an article by Thomas Catenacci titled "China Unleashes Massive Coal Power Expansion Despite John Kerry's Climate Pleas" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 27, 2023.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Amy Hawkins titled "China Ramps Up Coal Power Despite Carbon Neutral Pledges" was posted at theguardian.com on April 23, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Darrell Proctor titled "China Will Guarantee Financial Support for Coal-Fired Power Plants" was posted at powermag.com on Nov. 10, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by David Blackmon titled "What Does China Know That the Biden Administration Doesn't? [As China's National Development and Reform Commission Recently Announced the Plan to Subsidize the Building of New Coal-Fired Electricity Generation Plants]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "Biden Administration Doubles Down on Climate Cooperation With China as Xi's Economy Goes on Coal Binge" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges"

was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.

• Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

Biden family business – deep state has known about it for years

- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden Inc. [Quoted: 'Over His Decades in Office Joe's Family Fortunes Have Closely Tracked His Political Career']" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 2, 2019.
- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "The Biden Family's Strange Business History" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 3, 2019.
- Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

Biden family business

- An article by James Lynch titled "Joe Biden's Brother Had No Clear Role at Healthcare Firm That Wired Him \$600,000; Trustee Testifies" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by John Solomon and Steven Richards titled "Biden Used Private Email and Fake Names for Official Business, Shared White House Communication With Family" was posted at justthenews.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

International gender outlook

- An article by Robert Schmad titled "WHO Quietly Admits There's No Solid Scientific Backing for Giving Children 'Gender Affirming Care'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Sophie Mann titled "Outrage [in Toronto] as Five Trans Students [3 on Seneca College and 2 on Centennial College] Dominate the Volleyball Court at a Girls' College Varsity Game as Biological Females Are Kicked Down to the Bench" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 6, 2024.

International news – miscellaneous

• An article by Danielle Genovese titled "Deutsche Bank to Lay Off 3,500 Employees" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

- An article by Mariane Angela titled "'Sexualized and Effeminate': Easter Poster of Jesus in Spain Sparks Outrage" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Gage Klipper titled "Liberal Country [Canada] Is Doing More to Protect the American Dream Than America Herself" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Julianna Frieman titled "Finnish Airline [Finnair] Will Weigh Passengers Before Boarding Plane" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by James Reynolds titled "Finnair Plan to Weigh Passengers Is 'Long Overdue' and Essential for Safe Flying, Experts Claim as Travelers Say There Should Be a 'Fat Tax' for Bigger Flyers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Rare earth minerals in Wyoming

• An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "'Beyond Our Wildest Dreams': 2.34 Billion Metric Tons of Rare Earth Minerals Discovered in Wyoming That Could Make U.S. 'World Leader'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Elon Musk describes it clearly

• An article by Staff titled "Elon Musk: Biden Intentionally Flooding U.S. With Illegals to Create 'Permanent Majority – a One-Party State' "was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 3, 2024.

Biden avoids the voters, again

- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Biden Doubles Down: Plans to Duck Traditional Super Bowl Sit-Down for a Second Time" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 3, 2024.
- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Bloomberg Reporter Explains Why Biden's Super Bowl [Interview] Dodge Is a Telling Sign of What's to Come" was posted at dailycaller.com on

Feb. 6, 2024.

Government report – questions Biden's mental ability

• An article by Rob Crilly titled "Biden Was 'Painfully Slow' in Interviews With the Department of Justice and 'Strained to Read His Own Notebook'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

- An article by Steven Nelson and Samuel Chamberlain titled "Biden 'Wilfully' Kept Classified Information, Would Come Off as 'Elderly Man With Poor Memory' at Trial; Scathing Report Says' was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Steven Nelson titled "Angry Biden Lashes Out at Reporters, Special Counsel After Scathing Classified Documents Report: 'I Know What the [Heck] I'm Doing'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by James Bovard titled "Biden Is Not Fit for President If He's Not Fit to Prosecute" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Special Prosecutor's Report Proves Joe Biden Is Unfit to Remain President" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

An excessive amount of discussion – Biden's age is a problem

- A video and an article by Jack Montgomery titled "Watch: Biden Claims He Recently Met With French President [François Mitterrand] Who Died in 1996" were posted at thenationalpulse.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Biden Claims German Leader [Helmut Kohl] Who Died in 2017 Attended 2021 G7 Meeting as He Mixes Up Dead European Leader for Second Time in a Week" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Geoff Earle and Kelly Laco titled "Biden Mixes Up Mexico and Egypt in Gaffe Moment After Insisting 'I Know What the [Heck] I'm Doing' After Report He Has 'Diminished Faculties' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Derek Hunter titled "Joe Needs 'Visiting Angels' [Senior Care Company That Sends Professionals to the Houses of Elderly Americans], Not a Second Term" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Ben Whedon titled "House Speaker Mike Johnson: Biden Presser 'Confirmed' He Isn't Fit for Office" was posted at justthenews.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Nikki Haley Demands Biden Take a Mental Competency Test 'Immediately' and Says It's 'Sad' He 'Can't Remember Major Events in His

Life' Such as When He Was VP or When Beau Died" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Biden Challenger Dean Phillips Says DOJ's Bombshell Report [Which Revealed Biden's Age Problem] 'All But Handed' the Election to Donald Trump and Urged Democrats to 'Face the Truth'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by (Fox News Host and Comedian Who Goes by the Name) Kennedy titled "President Mumblebum Talks to Dead People, Can't Remember Who Hamas Are, and DOJ Pack Him Off to the Nursing Home" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

- An article by Judge Andrew P. Napolitano titled "The Feds Are Buying Our Emails" was posted at creators.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Curtis Hill titled "Government Agencies Are Selling Your Data Without Your Consent" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Comments about censorship

- An article Mary Lou Masters titled "[Katelynn Richardson of Dailycaller] Reveals How Biden Administration Is Quietly Funding a 'Censorship Industrial Complex' in Congressional Testimony" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Robert McGreevy titled "Joe Rogan and Aaron Rodgers Perfectly Describe the Censorship Industrial Complex [They Fired Tucker Carlson]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Kamal Sultan titled "Missouri GOP Candidate [Valentina Gomez, Age 24] Uses Flamethrower to Burn LGBTQ Books and Then Complains When It's Censored on X and Instagram" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.

Broken voter ID laws = an incapacitated man with disastrous policies could "win" again

- An article by Gage Klipper titled "Daily Caller's 'Rigged' Reveals Radical Steps Democrats Have Taken to Undermine Elections" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by James Lynch titled "Arizona Election Law May Enable Non-Citizens to Vote in 2024 Presidential Election; Experts Warn" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Marshal Trigg titled "The Liberals' Ludicrous 'Voter Suppression' Lie Is Really About Something Much Darker" was posted at americanthinker.com on Feb. 4, 2024.

Will Biden stand up to the pressure and continue to support Israel?

• An article by Martha Williams titled "Biden Calls Israeli Leader Benjamin Netanyahu a 'Bad [Expletive] Guy' in Latest Foul-Mouth Tirade From 81-Year-Old President" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 5, 2024.

• An article by Nic White titled "Joe Biden Calls Israel's Military Actions in Gaza 'Over the Top'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

Disruptive protests

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Nine Reportedly Arrested After Tensions Flare Between Pro-Palestinian Protesters and NYPD" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Muslim leader (Zainab Khan) - Muslim Americans must discourage anti-Semitism

• Looking back to October 2023, a video by Fox News titled "Zainab Kahn [Muslim American Leadership Alliance Founder]: I'm 'Appalled' by the Muslim American Response to War in Israel [Saying Many of the 'Protests' Are Not Peaceful, but Are Inflamed Riots – and That the American Muslim Community Should Do More to Discourage Anti-Semitism]" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 21, 2023.

Anti-Semitism – general

- An article by Ethan Shanfeld titled "Bill Maher Says He Axed Two-Hour Kanye West Podcast Interview Because 'He's a Very Charming Anti-Semite' and 'I'm Not Going to Contribute to This'" was posted at variety.com on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "Squad Democrats Rake in Millions Despite Efforts to Oust Them Over Anti-Israel Rhetoric" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

ESG and **DEI**

- An article by Misty Severi titled "Newsom Under Spotlight [of Hispanic Advocacy Group Called 'Hispanic Organized for Political Equality'] for Hiring Practices Not Reflecting 'Rich Diversity of California'" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Zachary Faria titled "Even Gavin Newsom Isn't Woke (or Racist) Enough for Liberal Activists [of Hispanic Advocacy Group Called 'Hispanas Organized for Political Equality']" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Brandon Poulter titled "Elite University [Dartmouth College] Reverses Course, Goes Back to Requiring Standardized Tests" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.

• An article by James Lynch titled "DEI Activists Pressure Corporations to Keep Pushing Race-Based Programs Despite Mounting Lawsuits; Leaked Letter Shows" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

- An article by Zach Jewell titled "'Plan to Reduce the Number of White Males in Aviation': Matt Walsh Reveals Troubling Internal Footage of FAA Discussion on DEI Agenda" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Laura Parnaby titled "Former Harvard Medical School Dean Says DEI Threatens Medicine Because Anti-Racism Trainers Offer Vague Ideas and Discourage Doctors From Asking Questions or Thinking Critically" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Katabella Roberts titled "Biden Says New Judicial Nominees Will Ensure U.S. Courts Reflect 'Diversity'" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

Illegal immigration – failed border bill

- An article by Mike Lee titled "Schumer and McConnell Wants Me to Pass His \$106 Billion Bill Without Reading It? [Heck] No" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Kelly Laco titled "Mitch McConnell Admits \$118 Billion Border Bill Is Dead Just Two Days After a Deal Was Reached: Republican Leader Facing Calls to Resign" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Biden Pledges to Blame Three Years of Border Chaos on Republican Failure to Pass 'Border Security' Bill" was posted at redstate.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

Senators' bill – Ukraine, Israel aid without border provisions

• An article by Kelly Laco titled "Republican Senators Join Democrats to Advance \$95 Billion Ukraine and Israel Aid Bill Without Border Provisions Amid Backstabbing and Turmoil Among GOP Ranks" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

Illegal immigration – failed Mayorkas impeachment

- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Republicans Fail to Impeach Alejandro Mayorkas Over Border Crisis: Chaotic GOP Deals Speaker Mike Johnson an Embarrassing Blow During Attempt to Rebuke Biden's Top Official for 'High Crimes and Misdemeanors'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "'Spineless GOP': Border Patrol Agents Rip House Republicans for Failing to Impeach Mayorkas" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Illegal immigration – battle with Texas

• An article by Margot Cleveland titled "The Biden Administration Is Treading on Texas' Sovereignty, Not the Other Way Around" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

• An article by Kassy Dillon and Spencer Lindquist titled "Republican Governors Back Texas at Border: We're 'Doing the Job of the Federal Government'" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 4, 2024.

Illegal immigration – migrant crime

- An article by titled "Illegal Aliens Accused of Beating Up [New York] Cops Arrested in Arizona They're Not Laughing Anymore" was posted at redstate.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- A video and an article by Rachel Bowman titled "Shocking New Police Bodycam Footage Shows Brutal Mob Attack on Cops in NYC's Times Square" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Laura Parnaby titled "Illegal Immigrant Is Indicted for Capital Murder of Texas Cheerleader (16) Who Cops Feared He Also Tried to Sexually Assault After Stalking and Burglarizing Her Home as Victim's Mom Calls on Prosecutors to 'Make Him Pay'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

Illegal immigration – security risks entering country

- A video and an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Video Appears to Show Illegal Migrant Gang Members Dragging Woman From Moped" were posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Border Patrol Released More Than 30,000 Illegal Migrants Flagged as Security Risks in Last 15 Months" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Illegal Immigrant Admits Past Terrorism Ties After Crossing Border; Memo Shows" was posted at dailycaller.com on dailycaller.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by Misty Severi titled "Biden Faces a Troubling Border Truth: Immigrants Want to Get Caught" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Matt Walsh titled "Democrats Courageously Defend the Rights of Illegal Immigrant Drunk Drivers" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Scott Jennings titled "Every Month America Now Gets a New City the Size of Pittsburgh That's How Many Migrants Are Pouring Across Our Borders" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 6, 2024.

• An article by Ron Hart titled "Democrats Want to Make Everything Electric – Except the Border Fence" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

• An article by Matt Vespa titled "Democrat Senator [Chris Murphy of Connecticut] Had a Very Peculiar Phrase to Describe Illegal Aliens ['Undocumented Americans']" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

Covid censorship

- An article by Ashley Oliver titled "White House Refuses to Allow Former Covid-19 Adviser [Andrew Slavitt] to Testify Before Congress in Censorship Investigation" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 3, 2024.
- An article by Jason Cohen titled "White House Leaned on Amazon to Suppress Vaccine 'Propaganda' ['Who Can We Talk To?']; Emails Show" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.

Covid – origin

• An article by Matthew Foldi titled "Fauci Just Contradicted His Own Story on Covid Origins Again" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Covid – felony charges for fake vax cards

• An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Alvin Bragg Brings Felony Charges for Fake Vax Cards, Gives Violent Perps a Pass: Judge Says No Way" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 4, 2024.

Covid – comments by Aaron Rodgers

- An article by Christopher Kuhagen titled Aaron Rodgers Tells Joe Rogan He's Lost Friends, Allies, Millions Over His Covid-19 Beliefs" was posted at usatoday.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Robert McGreevy titled "Aaron Rodgers Implores U.S. Elites to Expose [Expletive] Corruption Instead of Slamming Anti-Vaxxers" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Covid – unsuspecting laws about vaccine mandate

• An article by Mary Rooke titled "One Huge Mistake Is About to Rock the GOP Primaries in the Heart of Texas [Two Recent Laws Which Seem to End Covid Mandates, Have Language That Might Allow for Rampant Overreach]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 4, 2024.

Covid vaccines - CDC recommends them

• Looking back to October 2023, an article titled "Current Covid-19 Vaccine Recommendations" was posted at cdc.gov on Oct. 20, 2023.

Covid vaccines – some people are still skeptical

• An article by Staff titled "How Deep State Fooled the World With Covid Vaxxes: Dr. David Martin" was posted at cairnsnews.org on Feb. 5, 2024.

Climate agenda – general

- An article by Andrea Widburg titled "California's Green Mania Continues to Make Life Difficult for Its Residents" was posted at americanthinker.com on Feb. 4, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "U.S. Counties Are Blocking the Future of Renewable Energy: These Graphics Show How" was posted at capecodtimes.com on Feb. 4, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pope titled "'Threatens National Security': Even Some Democrats Are Balking at Biden's Latest Energy Decision [Biden's Pause on Approving New Liquefied Natural Gas Export Terminals]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Thomas Catenacci titled "John Kerry's Climate Office Faces GOP Oversight Probe Over Coordination With Eco Group 'Kitchen Cabinet'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Are some leaders waking up to truth about coal?

• An article by Jason Cohen titled "Bank of America Walks Back Much-Touted Pledge to Not Finance Coal, Arctic Drilling" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 3, 2024.

U.S. cuts coal – while China promotes coal

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Not Doing Any of This Stuff': GOP Senator [Eric Schmitt of Missouri] Pours Cold Water on Biden's Climate Cooperation Effort With CCP" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 16, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "U.S. Backing New Plan to Cripple Coal Industry at UN Climate Conference" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 21, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "U.S. Commits to Shutting Down Its Coal Plants During COP28" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 2, 2023.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Comments – electric vehicles

- An article by David Blackmon titled "Electric Vehicles Have a Weight Problem" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 3, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pope titled "Ford Lost Billions on EVs in 2023" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Kay Smythe titled "Toyota Refused to Hop on the Electric Vehicle Bandwagon, and It Paid Off Big Time" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "Tale of Two Car Giants: Ford Loses \$47,000 Per EV Sold as Electric Bet Backfires While Gas Hybrid Pioneer Toyota Is Set to Enjoy Record Profits" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

Comments – **pro-life**

- Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.
- An article by Kelsey Pritchard titled "Pro-Life Leaders Must Engage in Battle Against Abortion Ballot Measures Now" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Transgender – miscellaneous news

- An article by Kate Anderson titled "It Took Approximately 20 Minutes for Kids to Revolt When School Put Tampon Dispenser in Boys' Bathroom" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Katelynn Richardson titled "California Court Enlisted 'Diversity' Activist to Train Judges on Preferred Pronouns, Gender Identity" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Mairead Elordi titled "NYT Op-Ed [by Paula Paul] Calls for Pumping the Brakes on Child Gender Transitions" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Paula Paul titled "As Kids, They Thought They Were Trans They No Longer Do" was posted at nytimes.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

• An article by Tamara Pietzke titled "I Was Told to Approve All Teen Gender Transitions, I Refused" was posted at thefreepress.com on Feb. 5, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Gender Doctor Says Parents Who Oppose Transitioning Their Kid Have 'Mental Illness'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 6, 2024.

Porn for children?

• An article by Mary Rooke titled "New Jersey State Senate Wants to Legalize Making Obscene Materials (Porn) Available to Minors" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.

U.S. trade deficit

- An article by Staff titled "U.S. Trade Gap Narrows in 2023 to Smallest in Three Years" was posted at newsmax.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Jason Cohen titled "Mexico Dethrones China as America's Main Source of Goods" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Federal budget deficit

- An article by Will Kessler titled "Government Jobs Soared to New Record for Another Month as Federal Debt Piles Up" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Zachary Halaschak titled "CBO Projects \$1.6 Trillion Federal Budget Deficit in 2024" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023

After Biden admitted the obvious – White House tried weak damage control

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "White House on Biden Admitting 'Inflation Reduction Act' Isn't Really About Inflation: It's 'Also About Reducing Prices'" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 30, 2023.

Inflation

• An article by Nicholas Fondacaro titled "'Now We Care About Inflation': ABC/NBC Discover Americans Paying More Debt, Fast Food" was posted at newsbusters.org on Feb. 7, 2024

Finances

• An article by Ben Cost titled "I Built a Mobile Cabin Home on the Back of a \$4,000 Truck Because Rent Is Too High" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 5, 2024.

- An article by Will Kessler titled "It's Not Your Imagination: Americans Are Getting Absolutely Crushed by Sky-High Rents" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "White House Has Trouble Responding to News of Mass Layoffs" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 7, 2024.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

Comments – soft on crime

- An article by Dominic Yeatman and Germania Rodriguez titled "Moment CNN Host is Stunned Into Silence After Former NYPD Cop Tells Her [That] Migrants Commit More Crimes in NYC Than Florida Because Sunshine State Will Jail Them" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 3, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "San Francisco's Democrat Mayor Joins Republican Effort to Roll Back Law That Made It Nearly Impossible to Jail Repeat Shoplifters and People Who Deal Fentanyl" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.

Excessive crime

- An article by Fiona McLoughlin titled "Officers Shoot Registered Sex Offender (Who Had Missing Tennessee Girl in Car), Tried to Run Over Cops; Police Say" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article titled "Newsom Sending 120 California Highway Patrol Officers to Oakland to Crack Down on 'Alarming' Crime Surge" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 6, 2024.

Violence

- An article by Alice Wright titled "Furious Texas Mom Offers \$10,000 Reward After Son (21) and His Friends Were Robbed at Gunpoint at Oakland Gas Station as Violence in Notorious City Spikes 21%" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "James Madison High School in Houston Is Put on

Lockdown After Students Revolted Over Cell Phone Ban in Wake of Brawls Over Devices" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 3, 2024.

• An article by Nic White titled "'Teen' Times Square Shoplifter Opens Fire and Hits Tourist in Packed JD Sports After Female Security Guard Tried to Stop Him Stealing Jacket" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

Theft

- An article by Mariread Elordi titled "Denny's [Restaurant] Closes Only Oakland Location
- After More Than 54 Years Over Crime" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Germania Rodriguez Poleo titled "70 NYC Housing Authority Workers Are Hauled Away in Cuffs After Demanding More Than \$2 Million in Bribes From Construction Firms in Massive 'Pay to Play' Corruption Scandal by Taxpayer-Funded Officials Tasked With Improving Social Housing" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Moment California Cannabis CEO Brags About Making 'Hundreds of Thousands of Dollars' by Ripping Off Legal Weed Farmers in State" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.

Drug problems

- An article by Dolores Chang titled "Texas Trio Is Arrested After They 'Blew Fentanyl Smoke Into the Face of 19-Day-Old Baby to Stop Her Crying': Cops Found Deadly Drug in Diaper Bag" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Laura Parnaby titled "Baby-Faced Fentanyl Pushers: Five Drug Runners Aged 17 to 21 Are Arrested After Gang Sold Opiods to Kids at a School in Mississippi" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 4, 2024.
- An article by Andrea Widburg titled "Oregon Is Finally Figuring Out That Legalizing Hard Drugs in a Moral Vacuum Doesn't Work" was posted at americanthinker.com on Feb. 4, 2024.

Comments – Jay-Z complained that his wife (Beyonce) didn't win

- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Jay-Z Launches Into Excoriating Attack on the Grammys for Never Giving Wife Beyonce 'Album of the Year' (Despite Record 32 Other Wins) and Says 'Some Nominees Will Be Robbed Tonight, and Some Should Never Have Been Nominated'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 4, 2024.
- An article by Rebecca Lawrence titled "Jay-Z Reopens the Beyonce vs. Taylor Saga as He

Attacks the Grammys for Never Awarding His Wife 'Album of the Year' (While Swift Has Received 4) – 14 Years After Kanye West Disrupted the VMAs With a Similar Outburst" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 5, 2024.

Robert F. Kennedy Jr.

• An article by Jeff Louderback titled "RFK Jr. Ramps Up Criticism of Trump Policies" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 6, 2024.

Democrats may be grooming Newsom

• Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.

Biden and classified documents

- An article by Nick Allen titled "Hoarder Biden 'Wilfully' Kept Classified Documents and Dumped Them in His Chaotic Garage: Damning Photos Show How 'National Security Risk' Joe Scattered Files in His Home, Cupboards, Drawers and Basement" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Ryan King titled "Why Biden Ghostwriter Wasn't Charged in Classified Document Scandal While Trump Allies Were" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Chicago (Where 148 Were Shot This Month) Demands 'Cease Fire' in Israel" was posted at frontpagemag.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Kristine Parks titled "Democrat [Ayanna Pressley] Accuses Walgreens of Racism for Leaving Boston Neighborhood" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Biden Is 'Obsessed' With MSNBC's Morning Joe and Calls Scarborough for Advice: Aides Plan Appearances on the Panel at 7:00 a.m. Because They Know the President Is Watching" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Connecticut Becomes First State to Wipe Medical Debt for Residents: \$1 Billion in Unpaid Bills to Be Forgiven" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Laura Parnaby titled "Inside America's Deserted Steel Town 'Scary Gary' [Indiana Border City of Gary] Where 10,000 Buildings Sit Abandoned After Half the

Population Fled – as It Turns to Foreign Investors to Save Its Dying Mill Which Built the Country's Bridges, Tunnels and Skyscrapers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 4, 2024.

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Glenn Greenwald Tells Jesse Watters Democrats Are 'Freaking Out' Because Their 'Only Strategy' [Ensuring Trump Is Convicted Before the Election] Might Not Work" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 5, 2024.

Comments – about Nikki Haley

- An article by Jared Gans titled "70 Percent of Haley Voters in New Hampshire Were Not Registered Republicans: CNN Exit Poll" was posted at thehill.com on Jan. 24, 2024.
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Favorite Governor': Nancy Mace [From South Carolina] Rips [Nikki] Haley Over Investments From Communist Nation [China] During Her Terms" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Chaitin titled "Nikki Haley Takes on Trump and Civil War Controversy in 'Saturday Night Live' Appearance" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 4, 2024.
- An article by Gage Klipper titled "Nikki Haley's SNL Cameo Solidifies Everyone's Worst Fears About Her [the Media Complex Gave Her Favorable Treatment Because She Is a Trojan Horse for the Democrats]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 6, 2024.
- An article titled "Nevada Republican Primary Election Results [Nikki Haley received 31% of the Vote, While a Whopping 63% Chose 'None of These Candidates']" was posted at nytimes.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Trump Crushes Nevada Caucuses With No Competition: Ex-President Will Take All of the Delegates After Nikki Haley Is Embarrassed by Losing to 'None of These Candidates' in State's Pointless Primary" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

Comments – conservatives

• An article by Leena Nasir titled "Flashback: Watch Fired-Up [Deceased Singer] Toby Keith Tell Fans to 'Never Apologize for Being Patriotic'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 6, 2024.

Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

- Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted

at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled "Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

Comments about Trump

• An article by Peter Roff titled "Wait, Did a Liberal One-Percenter [Jamie Dimon] Just Say Something Nice About Donald Trump? [Trump Had Been 'Kind of Right About Many Things']" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Weather events

- An article by Laura Parnaby and Paul Farrell titled "California Is Hit by Devastating Mudslides, Floods and Power Outages" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 5, 2024.
- An article by Martha Williams titled "Florida Earthquake Is Largest Ever Recorded Off the State's East Coast as Rare 4.0 Magnitude Tremor Strikes Just 101 Miles Off the Coast of Cape Canaveral" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

General interest

- An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Grieving Families Are Suing Amazon for Selling Cheap Sodium Nitrite 'Suicide Kits' to Teens and Claim Online Retail Giant Knew for Years That Deadly Chemical Was Killing Kids" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 3, 2024.
- An article by Adriana Diaz titled "As Syphilis Cases Soar 'Out of Control,' Doctors Are Urged to Ration Penicillin: 'There Is Insufficient Supply'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Furious Texans [Living Near the Marathon Digital Holdings Plant in Granbury, Texas] Say Bitcoin Mine That's Opened Beside Their Homes Sounds Like a Jet Engine 24/7, Leaving Them Suffering From Vertigo, Nausea and Hearing Loss" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Caitlin Tilley titled "EPA Data Finds More Than 70 Million Americans Are Living in Homes With Tap Water That Is Laced With Hormone-Warping 'Forever Chemicals'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Claudia Aoraha titled "Two JetBlue Planes Collide on Tarmac of Boston Logan Airport Causing Damage to Orlando-Bound Jet's Tail and Win of Aircraft Heading to Vegas" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 8, 2024.

• • • • •

An article by Ann Coulter titled "Impeach Him Again" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 7, 2024. Following is the article.

The crisis at the border is the No. 1 issue with voters, and it's killing the Democrats. To my surprise, my party (the stupid party) has done something smart (which Fox News tried to talk them out of). They've forced Democrats to vote on the impeachment of the man orchestrating the invasion, Homeland Security Secretary Alejandro Mayorkas.

The Democrats know that if they don't shift the blame for President Biden's immigration policies to the GOP, they could get slaughtered this fall. They might even get Trump reelected.

Their plan: Work with open-borders, amnesty-supporting Republicans to concoct an immigration "deal" that's way worse than what we have now. If Republicans are fool enough to vote for it, then they own the border crisis. And if they reject it, the media will never stop telling us that it was a fantastic bill, it would have totally shut down illegal immigration, but Republicans rejected it for churlish reasons.

The most cursory glance at the immigration "deal" shows that it would do absolutely nothing to protect the border – and a lot to make things worse.

One example of many: The deal expressly provides for up to 5,000 illegals to come into our country every day. That's 2 million a year, or about twice as many as under Presidents Bush and Obama. Biden can admit more, but that's the bare minimum of illegals to be admitted. It's as if Senate negotiators were playing a trick to see how many members of Congress actually read the bill.

Republicans seem poised to reject this monstrosity. But keeping bad things from happening is a pretty low bar, insurmountable only by Sen. James Lankford and Fox News. It's when we get to the Moving the Ball Forward step that the GOP usually chokes.

Impeaching Mayorkas would have moved the ball forward. Unfortunately, his impeachment was blocked this week by three cretinous House Republicans: Ken Buck of Colorado, Mike Gallagher of Wisconsin and Tom McClintock of California. You can get some Republicans not to step on a rake all of the time, and all Republicans not to step on a rake some of the time – but you can't get all Republicans not to step on a rake all of the time.

Fortunately, a vote on Mayorkas' impeachment can be brought up again, and, if Republicans aren't trying to lose, it should be. Over and over again.

The Democrats' control of the media can muddy the waters on the heinous immigration bill.

Republicans need something dramatic to prove irrefutably that, no matter what individual Democrats say, they're all rooting for the destruction of America.

The only way to lay the blame for the immigration Armageddon at Democrats' feet (where it belongs) is to make them vote on Mayorkas' impeachment. (You always forget this, Republicans, but you don't have the media.)

Biden keeps claiming he's dying to enforce the border, if only Congress would pass a law giving him the tools to do so. You're probably asking yourself: Didn't it ever occur to any previous Congress to give the president authority to stop illegals at our border?

Well, yes it did!

In fact, the law requires that the president detain illegals at the border – even the dearly beloved asylum applicants.

None of the "migrants" Biden is admitting have a credible fear of persecution, the requirement for asylum. Not one. They're coming here for the welfare and criminal opportunities after having wrecked their own countries.

But even those found to have a credible fear of persecution must be detained until their cases have been fully adjudicated. (Section 235(b)(1)(B)(ii) of the Immigration and Naturalization Act.) Under written federal law, no illegals should be getting in.

Those are laws on the books that have been banged out by Republicans and Democrat, negotiating over generations of Congresses, and signed into law by presidents of both parties.

Mayorkas is openly breaking the law.

Democrats claim that Republicans are trying to impeach Mayorkas over a mere "policy dispute" – not "high crimes and misdemeanors."

This is like saying Dylann Roof has a "policy dispute" with the state of South Carolina about its murder laws. Roof thought he should be allowed to gun down defenseless black people in a church, but the state disagreed. See? Policy dispute.

I am amazed that this needs to be said, but you can't break the law and then walk away by saying you disagree with the policy underlying the law.

This is seriously what the Democrats (plus three not-smart Republicans) are arguing.

Fox News' Neil Cavuto mocked the Mayokas impeachment as pointless, telling Rep. Warren Davidson (R-Ohio), "he's not going to lose his job." Right, so what's the point?

The point is to do what I've been begging Republicans to do since they won a majority in the

House: Force Democrats to cast unpopular votes.

We have an important election in 10 months. There are half a dozen Senate Democrats in vulnerable seats. And so far, they've been able to avoid saying anything about their party's worst issue.

Do Democrats care that millions of criminal terrorist and needy illegal immigrants are streaming into our country? Who knows!

Make them vote. Mayorkas is entirely responsible for the invasion.

Will Democrats vote to keep him in office?

How about Senators Sherrod Brown (Ohio), Krysten Sinema (Arizona), Bob Casey (Pennsylvania), Jacky Rosen (Nevada) and Tammy Baldwin (Wisconsin) – all up for reelction in conservative or semi-conservative states?

Could you at least put them in a difficult position, Republicans?

If the House impeaches, Senate Democrats will be required to express an opinion. Eithg they vote to remove Mayorkas, or they admit they don't give a crap about our wide-open border. That's a gift every Republican running for office this year.

• • • • •

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."